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To the ALRC: 
 
I support Hotel Red's change of licensed premises to have an outdoor seating area 
in the front of the hotel.  We had a neighborhood meeting about this in 
conjunction with Hotel Red's application for a conditional use.  The neighbors 
were supportive and the Vilas Neighborhood Assn voted in favor of this change. 
 
We look forward to the success of this new business in our neighborhood. 
 
Sue Ellingson 
............................ 
Sue Ellingson, Alder 
City of Madison, District 13 
district13@cityofmadison.com 
259-1824 
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